Rafi Miah

From: Inkerman Area Residents Association_

Sent: 28 March 2022 20:40
To: Josh Lawlor; Planning Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Application: 2022/0652/P - Land and Buildings to the North of Regis

Road NW5 3EW

Dear Planning Officer
Inkerman Area Residents Association - objection to Planning Application: 2022/0652/P

As you will be aware, Holmes Road is within the Inkerman Area, and backs on to Regis Road.

Residents of Holmes Road have experienced serious late night noise nuisance from existing businesses on the Regis
Road Industrial Estate. Motor bikes in particular can be heard leaving the site in the early hours of the morning and
cause broken sleep to nearby residents.

This current application asks for totally unreasonable hours - up to 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

Some of the proposed uses of the site would be welcome in the area, but not more food delivery services operating
day and night.

Unless these proposed hours are amended we ask for this application to be refused.
Yours sincerely

Debby Hyams
Chair
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